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Bridge repair to start on K-23 near Grainfield 

The Kansas Department of Transportation plans to begin a bridge repair project on K-23 

near Grainfield on May 9. 

Project work will involve deck repair and overlay on the K-23 bridge over I-70 at Exit 93 

near Grainfield. Temporary traffic signals will be in place on K-23 and the I-70 off ramps to 

guide traffic through the work zone.  

KDOT expects the project to be completed by the end of June, conditions permitting.   

Reece Construction of Salina is the primary contractor for the $210,000 project. For more 

information, contact KDOT Area Construction Manager Todd Anderson at 785-953-6011 

or todd.anderson@ks.gov.  

### 

This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 

For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the KDOT Division of Communications, 
700 SW Harrison St., 2nd Floor West, Topeka, KS 66603-3745 or phone 785-296-3585 Voice/Hearing Impaired – 711. 
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